
Pinellas County Schools Free Meal 2021-2022 

For the 2021-2022 school year, all students will receive school meals at no charge.  
Students need to provide the pin number to the cafeteria attendant. Families can find the pin number in FOCUS.  
 
Please see below picture to locate your child’s pin number in FOCUS.  
 

     

 Step 3:  Use the arrow to scroll down. See Food Service PIN.  

(give this number to the cafeteria personal at the register) 

Step 1:  Log in to FOCUS: https://focus.pcsb.org/focus/  

(use your parent FOCUS user ID and password or your 
student Pinellas username (R2.D2) and password)  

 

Step 2: Click on: My Information: 

###### 

Please contact your child’s school for any assistance. 

https://focus.pcsb.org/focus/

